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November 2023

Dear Community Partner, 

The 17th annual BRIGHT Run supporting local breast cancer research is taking place on Saturday, September 7, 2024. 

The funds raised through this event directly impact the lives of the thousands of patients WE care for each year and make a significant difference in OUR ability to provide them with the best possible outcomes. 

Each year, funds raised through the BRIGHT Run are used to fund breast cancer research here at the Juravinski Hospital and Cancer Centre and McMaster University.

We are grateful to our team captains and event organizers for taking on a leadership role to ensure the future health, strength and prosperity of our community, and making a real difference in the lives of those who have been touched by breast cancer. 

We are very impressed by the passion shown for this special event and we ask that you consider assisting them in this meaningful endeavour. The event will benefit greatly from strong sponsorships and donations. 

On behalf of the BRIGHT Run community, our patients, survivors, volunteers, and community partners, we appreciate your consideration and encourage you to support this fundraising initiative as you are able to. 

For more information please contact: nancy@brightrun.ca.

Sincerely, 

Nancy

Nancy McMillan
BRIGHT Run 2024
Event Chair 						 
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